From: Marcus Cook

Sent: Sunday, August @9, 2015 8:06 PM
To: Info <info@swfd.org>

Subject: Thank you!

To whom it may concern,

Hello there. I'm a local resident here in
Miramar Beach and recently had family in town
visiting from Wisconsin. Of those visiting was
my 84 year old Grandmother who has to use a
walker to take a step. One of her only wishes
besides wanting to spend time with my daughter
was to dip her feet in our crystal clear
waters of the Emerald Coast. That wish was
granted because of two of your lifeguards
working the Pompano Joes beach access on
August 7th, 2015. Your Lifeguard Brandon
immediately assisted us using a beach
wheelchair. He was very nice and his service
was over the top! His partner James was also
very helpful assisting her back to the ramp
when we were finished. We offered to tip the
guys but they immediately refused. It's great
to know that we have guys like this working in
our community. Big thumbs up to these two guys! Thanks for all you do! Marcus Cook




